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Keeping of Urban Hens

Bylaw 521 (The Keeping of Wild and Domestic Animals) has been brought into question regarding
urban hens. Urban hens are said to bring many benefits to those who keep them, including fresh
eggs. As Council values the opinion of residents, Administration has created a survey in hopes of
gathering public opinion. If you would like to provide the Town with your feedback, please click the
link below! Council will review the survey results at the next Council Meeting on Tuesday, April 26,
2022 at 7:00 P.M.

https://interceptum.com/si/en/6073087

Visit from MP Rachael Thomas

At the recent Council Meeting, MP Rachael Thomas made an appearance and had a lovely discussion
with Council regarding their financial, social, and cultural priorities for 2022. We thank MP Thomas for
her attendance!



https://interceptum.com/si/en/6073087

Sidewalk Replacement RFQ Bid Results

Council has dedicated $50,000 within this year’s capital budget to replacing sidewalks within the
Town through Municipal Sustainability Initiative funding. Interested contractors were encouraged to
submit a bid. At the recent Council Meeting, Council reviewed bids from six contractors. After careful
consideration, Council awarded the project to the lowest bidder, McNally Contractors Ltd. For more
details on the bid results please click the link below. The project is expected to begin early this
summer.

http://nobleford.ca/p/local-notices/f999489f-d01b-4209-875f-4cb96cd05162

*Just a reminder, as Monday is a holiday, garbage collection will occur on Tuesday.



http://nobleford.ca/p/local-notices/f999489f-d01b-4209-875f-4cb96cd05162
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